
Personnel Committee Minutes 
 

Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
August 31, 2016         
 
There was a meeting of the Personnel Committee in Council Chambers on Monday August 29, 
2016 following the Capital Improvements Committee with these members in attendance: 
     
 
Ryan Bubb, Chair 
Alex Rolletta 
Doug Marmie   
Dee Hall 
Curtis Johnson 

 
 

We wish to Report: 
 

1. Ordinance No. 16-34 an ordinance amending the position classification, pay range, and 
position authorization tables of the Department of Public Service, Division of Traffic 
Control and Division of Street Maintenance by creating one additional classification of 
Streets/Traffic Control Operations Manager was considered. 
 
Director Rhodes- a couple of years ago we came in and we realigned the Street/Traffic 
Department. We actually eliminated the position that I am proposing tonight. At that 
time I believe the position made $62,000.00 a year and we wanted to give a new model 
a new try. After a couple of years of looking at the new model there is a real void there 
for another management position. Although I don’t believe the level of management 
position there is $62,000.00 a year that is why we have put the salary in there are 
$47,000.00. Still a little amount of savings but with the amount of work that we have 
going on with Street and Traffic. We have some pending legislation with Street ad Traffic 
Technicians; we will be adding those two employees. We feel this position is needed. 
Now in this legislation it does not fund this position, funding would come at a later date. 
Maybe next year’s budget as we look at it. This does nothing more than create the 
position. We won’t be able to hire anyone. If we find at the end of the year we have 
some dollars we can appropriate it to I will have to come back to the Finance Committee 
and ask them to appropriate those. 
Motion by Mr. Marmie to send to full Council, second by Mr. Johnson 
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 
 
 
 
Ryan Bubb, Chair 


